

November 2, 2021

Dear Family Member,

As a result of discovering a COVID positive employee last week, we have completed COVID tests for all residents and employees. We have not identified any further cases as of now but will continue to test all residents and staff at least weekly for the next two weeks. Although there was only one employee who tested positive, the employee worked on both the fourth and fifth floor. Both floors will remain closed to in-person visitation for a full two weeks. As long as there are no further positive cases, we will open for in-person visits on Saturday November 13, 2021.

Please know that we are following the NY State Department of Health guidelines and are truly sorry for any inconvenience this causes.

Sincerely,

Fortunato Scerbo III

Administrator